To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Objection
Date: 03 April 2022 17:38:54

National Highways has not:

made any changes to take into account the 2021 World Heritage Committee decision
Acknowledged significant adverse effects of the proposed western cutting

Fully assessed less damaging alternatives such as a southern bypass.

regards

Dr Clive Paie





